
JUSTICE VIKRAMAJIT SEN 
Office: Administrator, DDCA, Feroz Shah Kotla Stadium 

E-mail: justicesen.ddca@gmail.com, Tele: 26317274 
 

 

Notice                                  11th September 2017 

 

 

An opportunity has arisen for the Workshop Cum Appointment of Anti-Corruption 

Officials to supervise the implementation of the Anti-Corruption Code in the Domestic 

matches. DDCA can send two nominations. Anyone who has previous work experience 

in this field specially with the BCCI Anti-Corruption Team and has requisite knowledge 

of Anti-Corruption Code may send their names for the same.  

 

All persons interested may apply by the 14th of September and on the basis of CV, 

DDCA will recommend names for the workshop to BCCI.  

 

If you are interested please email justicesen.ddca@gmail.com and mention in the 

subject line: Nomination of Anti-Corruption Official.  

 
 
 

 

Tanmay Yadav 
(On behalf of Administrator) 
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